


I oppose the submission for the incinerator in Western Sydney. This should have not passed through 
first base,  Western 
Sydney is a very young family area, and to erect something that will affect the health of thousands is 
absolutely insane. It is not clean energy at all. This is a money making hidious idea and if politicians 
pass this, then you have failed in your duty of care for these residents. 




